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Programme Status Report – October 2007


Urgent Care:

· 17 GPs and Managers from 11 Practices attended a key meeting on 2 October at which two potential business partners (Harmoni and Herts Urgent Care) presented their visions for the Urgent Care Centre and Out of Hours Service in Dacorum.

· We agreed we must control the development of services within the Urgent Care Centre.  But we do not have the capability to deliver all aspects of this alone.

· We agreed a consensus in favour of forming a Joint Venture with Harmoni to bid as a potential provider for the Urgent Care Centre.

· We agreed that Meena Savla and Mark Jones should continue as our representatives and begin discussions with Harmoni.  These discussions are now underway.

· We will need to create a GP Provider Organisation to be the partner with Harmoni in the Joint Venture.

· This Provider Organisation will need working capital, and we envisage an investment of around £0.50 per patient for interested practices.  The provider organisation will then be able to purchase a 60% shareholding in the Joint Venture.

· The shareholding will entitle us to nominate members of the Joint Venture Board.  Thus, we will have an appropriate influence over the development and operation of the Urgent Care Centre.  We would want this to work in close co-operation with local GP Practices (and certainly not become a competitor).

· We will also need to identify a Medical Director for the Joint Venture.

· The PCT has published its Memorandum of Information for the Urgent Care Centre, and Expressions of Interest are required by 25 October.  So we will need to progress the company formation activity.  All arrangements made will be subject to subsequent approval by the shareholders.

· Over the next several weeks, we will arrange a programme of meetings for consultation with the Practices on all aspects of this project.

COPD:

· We have completed a Business Plan and will present this to the PBC Governance Sub-Committee on 16 October.

Local Enhanced Services:

· We will present a proposal to recommission the existing LES services (to at least end-March 2008) to the PBC Governance Sub-Committee on 16 October.

PARS:

· We have agreed a fast-track tender process with the PCT.  This will be completed by 17 October and a contract can then be awarded.

Counselling:

· A plan for service redesign has been presented to the DacCom Executive.  The proposal is sound, but financial information (showing how the redesigned service can be delivered within the existing budget) is required before it can be presented to the Governance Sub-Committee.

Diabetes:

· With our prompting, appropriate arrangements to optimise the effectiveness of the local retinal screening service are to be put in place by the current service provider.  This is an interim measure until a redesigned service can be delivered.
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